
The regular meeting of the Eldridge Electric and Water Utility Board was called to order 

at 5:00 P.M. on January 10, 2023, at Eldridge City Hall. 

 

Board members present were Brock Kroeger, Jim Skadal, Mike Anderson, Barb O’Brien, and Jim 

Roseman. Also present were Jacob Rowe, Tony Rupe, and Jody Coffman. No visitors. 

 

Public Comment- None 

 

Motion by O’Brien, second by Roseman to approve the agenda All ayes. 

 

Motion by Skadal second by Anderson to approve the minutes from December 20, 2022. All ayes. 

 

FINANCIAL – Motion by Kroeger to approve bills payable in the amount of $293,507.73, 

second by Roseman. All ayes. 

 

ELECTRIC – 

  Department update: The crew did an inventory at the end of the year. They are also 

working on the IUB 2023 inspection. Brock Benson has been hired as a temporary 

Seasonal Laborer at a rate of $14.79, he will start on 1/18/23 

WATER- 

Water testing was done on 12/13/22 at 8 locations, all passed. 

 

Department update: Jacob Powell has been hired as a Water Treatment Operator at a rate 

of $26.65, he will be starting 1/23/23 

 

ADMINSTRATION- 

Department update: Rowe has been working on the budget. Ahlers and Cooney are still 

reviewing the Handbook. 

 

 

Motion by Anderson to adjourn the meeting at 5:10 P.M., second by O’Brien. All ayes. 

 

Respectfully submitted,  

Jody Coffman 
 


